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NEWSLETTER 29th March 2019 
 
 

Dear Parents 
 
End of Term  
 
We break for Easter on Thursday 4th April.  Full 
day classes finish at 12.00 Noon.  Half day 
classes finish at the usual times. 
 
Easter Holiday Workshops 
 
Harriet Barnes from Creative Movements is 
running some workshops in the Easter 
holidays. These are one day workshops across 
the age range of 2-7 years. Further details can 
be found on our parent’s noticeboards in 
school or at www.creativemovements.co.,uk    
 
Stop and Drop  
 
I have asked our parent reps to speak to you 
all regarding Stop and Drop, as currently the 
scheme is not working as well as it has in 
previous years.  It would be interesting to hear 
your views. 
 
Volunteers for next week and 1st week of 
summer term  
 
The rota is as follows: 
 

Date  First Name Last Name 

01/04/19 Luc Churland 

01/04/19 Manav Dadlani 

02/04/19 Marco & Nico Payne 

 
 
Queen’s College Prep Open Morning 
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Proprietor 
Mr B. Berkery 

02/04/19 Maximillian  Becker 

03/04/19 Mia  Zaman 

03/04/19 Nadia Jorgensen 

04/04/19 Nalin Bhattasali 

04/04/19 Nia Angelova 

 
 

Date  First Name Last Name 

25/04/19 Nathaniel Reiner 

15/04/19 Nia Angelova 

26/04/19 Nico  Alhadeff 

26/04/19 Oliver  Li 

 
Class 7 News 
 
This week Class 7 had great fun visiting West 
Hampstead Fire Station. The children were 
able to experience what it is like to sit in a fire 
engine and try on the fire helmets! They also 
used the fire hose and saw how far the water 
travelled when they switched it on.  
 
Firefighter Ross explained how fires can start 
and how we can all keep safe at home. 
 
It was a great trip and we learnt so much 
about what goes on at a fire station and how 
firefighters not only put out fires, but also 
rescue cats stuck in  trees and  help houses 
that are flooded. 
 
For Mother’s Day we have been busy 
decorating our flower basket cards. We also 
talked about how much we love our 
mummies. 
Miss Clare 

 

I wish everyone a lovely weekend and a very 

Happy Mother’s Day to you all. 

 

With best wishes 

 

 

 

 
Mrs Sylvester 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 


